
Santa Cruz County | December 2019

SANTA CRUZ PUBLIC LIBRARIES

APTOS BRANCH LIBRARY
RENOVATION!

at the Aptos Branch Library
7695 Soquel Drive, Aptos

Meeting 3: Thursday, Dec. 12, 6:30PM-7:30PM

All Meetings will be held

For questions please contact: 
Damon Adlao, Project Manager

(Tel.) 831.454.2343
County of Santa Cruz, Dept. of Public Works

Santa Cruz Public Libraries and the 
County of Santa Cruz invite you to 
the 3rd community meeting for the 
Aptos Branch library.  Please join us 
and participate in the Design Build 
Process!

Come and participate
in the discussion on 

the library development!


